
Companies Disqualified from Subcontracting on 
Region of Durham Contracts 

This list contains the names of companies that are disqualified from performing work as 

subcontractors as per the Purchasing By-law 16-2020.  Companies who have been 

disqualified by the Region may not be engaged on any Region of Durham contract as a 

subcontractor. 

Where a Bidder plans to engage a subcontractor, it must ensure it does not enter into 

contracts with any Disqualified Companies listed below. 

Any questions, please email durhamregionpurchasing@durham.ca 

Companies Disqualified from Subcontracting for Region of Durham 
Contracts: 

Company name Start date of suspension End date of suspension 

None at this time 
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